
 
 
 

भारत सरकार/Government of India 

आयुष मंत्रालय/Ministry of Ayush 
Ayush Admissions Central Counseling Committee (AACCC) 

Ref.L-14030/85/2022-EP-1 Dated: 06-12-2022 
 

NOTICE 

Kind attention: All Candidates participating in AACCC-UG Counseling, 
2022 

 

On examining the various queries received from candidates through e-

mail, the AACCC, M/o Ayush has noticed that most of the candidates do not 

mention their credentials in the e-mail. Hence, the Students Helpline Centre is 

facing difficulty in data verification of the candidate and further communication. 
 

In view of the above, all candidates are hereby instructed to mention their 

Name, NEET(UG)-2022 Roll No and Registered Phone number in the e-mail to 

avoid unnecessary delay in grievance redressal. It is further advised to attach a 

copy of the NEET(UG)-2022 scorecard for ready reference. 
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